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2022 Municipal and School Board Election

October 14, 2022 start of 10 day internet and telephone voting period
October 24, 2022 Election Day voting closes at 8:00pm

The 2022 Municipal and School Board Election will take place on Monday,
October 24, 2022. Eligible electors will receive a Voter Information Letter
in the mail prior to the start of the voting period opening on Friday,
October 14, 2022 at 10:00a.m. with the web address and telephone
required to vote electronically. Utilizing the Internet and Telephone voting
method for the second consecutive Municipal Election provides eligible
electors many benefits including the ability to vote from the comfort of
their home or work.

Your personally addressed Voter Information Letter will include
everything you need to vote, keep this document confidential, secure
and readily available for when the voting period opens. Cast your
electronic ballot at your earliest convenience to ensure you don't miss
your opportunity to participate in the 2022 Municipal and School Board
Election.  

Mark your Calendar! 

An Election Help Centre will be located at the Township of Wellesley Administration Office,
4639 Lobsinger Line, St. Clements. The Election Help Centre will be open daily during regular
business hours of 8:00a.m. to 4:30p.m. from Friday, October 14, 2022 at 10:00a.m. to Election

Day Monday, October 24, 2022 at 8:00p.m. 
Extended Help Centre hours are;  Tuesday, October 18 and Thursday, October 20, 2022 from

4:30p.m. to 6:00p.m. and Saturday, October 22, 2022 from 10:00a.m. to 2:00p.m.

2022 Election Help Centre



Exciting changes coming to the
Township of Wellesley in 2023

eBilling will be an option for The Township of
Wellesley property tax bills in 2023. This will allow
property owners to receive and view tax notices
online. Any tax notices a property owner receives
online will be viewable anytime, eliminating the need
to refer to historical paper documents. Please watch
the website for updates on these exciting changes.
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End of an Era
Any work place is only as good as it’s workers. We, as
an organization and Township, have had the privilege
of being served by one of the best in Charlie Koebel
for 30 years, and now he’s decided to hang up the
work boots for good. Charlie started his career with
the Township on August 10, 1992. It was through hard
work and dedication over the years that Charlie
progressed to his current role of Senior Lead Hand in
2011. Charlie has served this community passionately
and will be sorely missed.
Although replacing Charlie is no small task we have
promoted Ryan Baker from the position of Public
Works Technologist to Public Works Supervisor. Ryan
has been with the Township since 2016 and has been
an integral cog in the Public Works machine in his
time with the department. We are very confident that
Ryan will pick right up where Charlie left off providing
outstanding customer service to our residents.
Please join the Public Works Department as well as
the rest of the organization in wishing Charlie a long,
healthy and happy retirement, and wishing Ryan luck
in this new chapter in what will hopefully be a long
rewarding career with the Township.

No Paper Ballots
For clarity, there will be no paper ballots
available at any time during the voting
period for the 2022 Municipal and
School Board Election in the Township of
Wellesley. Staff, with the approval of
Council, determined that using the
alternate voting method of Internet and
Telephone voting was the most
accessible, accommodating and cost
effective voting method for the eligible
electors of the Township of Wellesley

Wellbeing Waterloo Region
In collaboration with the Canadian Index of Wellbeing and many community partners
(including the Township of Wellesley), Wellbeing Waterloo Region is launching a 2022
Community Wellbeing Mini-Survey this Fall. The data from this survey will shed light on the
reality of community wellbeing and inequities after more than 2 years into the COVID-19
pandemic, and help improve services and supports for people living in Waterloo Region.
Your voice matters in shaping community wellbeing in Waterloo Region. To stay up to date
on the 2022 Mini-Survey, sign up for our survey mailing list using the QR code or by visiting
www.wellbeingwr.ca/minisurvey

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwellbeingwaterloo.us13.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D945796b05e9c818e774227635%26id%3Ded8ceea6f5%26e%3D323d2e4fd7&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ccb8e7c3ffc2d4893332c08da8aaf0c25%7Cd45f5e6d9ab34ac2abcbec6d6c051fd8%7C0%7C0%7C637974781673030431%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FMnpxUAF4MZ3POeJaZDT%2F0qRb2YxFml4f52U6102IzM%3D&reserved=0

